
March 17, 2020

Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families:

Out of an abundance of caution, Stepping Stone School will now 
use the temperature of 99.7 degrees as our upper limit when 
determining if a teacher or student will be sent home. It will no 
longer be 100.4 degrees.  This will begin as of Wednesday, 
March 18th.

The revising of the temperature is in keeping with what the 
local medical centers are using as their upper level temperature 
for staff to be sent home. 

As new information or procedures arise, we will be sure to 
notify you as soon as possible. 

We know you have a choice in who provides your precious 
children with their care and education and thank you for 
choosing Stepping Stone School. We work daily to maintain 
your trust and will continue to do all possible to keep our 
children and employees healthy and safe. 

Sincerely,

Rhonda Paver, M.A.
Owner and Executive Director


